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CENTERLINE Utility Permit Memo
TO: Growth Management

520 Kansas City Street 4+ Suite 307 Rapid City, South Dakota 57701 . .
© PH: 605-341-3193 FX: 605-341-3358 centrline@aol.com FROM: Lawrence M. Kostaneski, PE
) DATE: December 21, 2006

RE: Marshall Heights Sanitary Sewer and Force Main o )L o
CC: Rapid City Implement / %Lw LT

Message: (Ref. 00-375)

The attached plans are an update of a previous submittal. The current submittal is to occupy [-90 ROW to
test the existing force main and extend it as shown on the plans. Additional work includes re-shaping an
existing drainage shale into the I-90 ROW from ~ plans station 2+00. The proposed lift station is not part

of this phase.

A Utility Permit Application has been submitted to SDDOT for their approval.

CETEC has given CENTERLINE their consent to coordinate this work, therefore the original plans
prepared by CETEC are submitted with CENTERLINE revisions as appropriate.

Please call with questions. Thanks.
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